
 

 
 
27 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are pleased to advise that Miss Adam will be returning to her role as Head of Year 8 from 
Monday 15 April. As you are aware, following some health concerns earlier in the year, Miss 
Adam needed to prioritise these and ensure that she was well enough to fulfil this area of 
responsibility. Mrs Davis has been acting-Head of Year for the last term and we would like to 
extend our thanks to her for supporting the year group during that time. 
 
The Year 11 Team will remain as part of the Year 8 Hub for the first three weeks of the summer 
term, to ensure a smooth handover takes place. 
 
Please do let us know if you have any questions regarding these changes. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Williams 
Assistant Headteacher, Years 7 & 8 
 


